
Worship Volunteers 

  August 10 

Greeter: Jessi Stevens* 

Lay Welcomer: Rhett Bush* 

Lay Readers: Diane Head* 

 Debbie Lizzi** 

Media: Jeff Knox and Jo Hood*  
 Harrison and Carson Daley** 

Nursery: Meg Edwards* 

 Elizabeth Lawson** 

Ushers: Ophelia Brewer** 

   Carol Ann Hoxit** 

 August 17 

Greeter: Becky Noblitt* 

Lay Welcomer: Gary Mathis* 

Lay Readers: Rhett Bush* 

 TBD** 

Media: Jeff Knox and Jo Hood*  
 Jo Hood and Nancy Pace** 

Nursery: Danielle Perry* 

 Caitlin Daley** 

Ushers: Ophelia Brewer** 

   Linda Galloway** 

* Contemporary Service  — ** Traditional Service   
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Announcements   

• Sanctuary Flowers The flowers are given in love and in memory of Barbara Richey on 
her birthday by her family, Richey, Martin, Ginnye and Jay.   

• Children’s Fellowship will resume this Tuesday, August 12, at 6:00 pm in the Fellowship 
Hall. All children and their friends are invited to come join the fun! 

• United Methodist Women in Faith Meeting this Wednesday, August 13, at 10:00 am in  
the Fellowship Hall. All ladies are invited! Our guest speaker will be Annette Caudell, the  
director of Women Services at Haven of Rest Ministries. Come and join us and learn more about 
this wonderful ministry.  

• The Curiosity Shoppe is accepting donations of autumn items. Bring gently used items  
to the Craft Room. No books or clothing, please. Thank you for your donations. 

• Volunteers Needed!   We need volunteers to serve in the nursery one Sunday per month 
during our 8:45 service. Men, women, and youth can volunteer in the nursery. Contact Tracee 
Simpson at tsimp1985@aol.com if you are willing to help with our children.  

• Help out with worship  For both the 8:45 and 11:00 worship services, our worship teams  
are looking for assistants in the Audio/Video Booth in the balcony. No musical ability or  
experience is necessary, you can learn everything you need. You can do it! Contact Pastor 
Michael or the Church Office to find out how to get started. 

• Ingles gift cards available on Sundays  Cards are available in the Fellowship Hall from  
9:45 to 10:45 am each Sunday morning. They will continue to be available in the church  
office during regular office hours. Cards are in $50.00 and $100.00 increments. The church 
earns 5% of the face value of the card.  
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Gettys Middle School needs donations of backpacks, colored pencils, and different  
colored highlighters. You can find inexpensive backpacks at 5Below or  Dollar Tree stores. 
Please bring these supplies to the narthex. We will collect the supplies through the end of the 
month of August. You can also bring supplies to the church office during normal office hours. 
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